
Each year Hoff-Barthelson Music School provides a delightful opportunity for family 
members – students, siblings, parents, grandparents, cousins – to perform together 
at our Family Concert. 

This is one of our most popular community events at the School, a fun-filled evening of relaxed 
music-making. The concert will also be broadcast on Zoom so other relatives can enjoy it from 
faraway places.

Please talk to your teacher or your child's teacher about reserving a space on the Family Concert 
program. If you have any questions, please contact Terry Wager at twager@hbms.org.

Family Concert!
Friday, March 24, 2023, at 7:00 pm
Joan Behrens Bergman Auditorium


